
 

 
Friday 31st March 2023  

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
4S’s Compliment Chain Reward. 
 
As a result of their excellent behaviour, 4S have completed their compliment 
chain and have earned a reward which will take place on Thursday 20th April 
2023 in the afternoon. 
 
The children have decided on a selection of activities including: 
● A movie which will take place in the classroom 
● A comfy clothes party 
● Use of small games from home and the school Chromebooks 
 
In addition to this, the children are allowed to bring in one snack to have whilst 
we watch a movie. Please ensure this is a small snack as the compliment chain 
party is happening after lunchtime. In addition, we area Nut Aware school so 
please check that there are no nut products. Fizzy drinks are not permitted 
either. 
They can also bring in a change of clothes and a small game if they would like.  
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Simms 
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